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T10/01-245r0 

Dear Roger, 

Thank you for your public review comment on BSR NCITS 351, SCSI Primary Commands - 2 (SPC-2). 

The Committee elected to not accept your comments ( TT10/01-175r0) for SPC-2 for the reasons stated in item 3 of T10/01-194r3. 
We believe that it would be more appropriate to consider this change within the SPC-3 project (1416-D). 

Please note, this is the T10 response to your comments.  Unless you notify us that your public review comment has been satisfied 
or withdrawn, it will remain in the records as an unresolved comment. 

In accordance with ANSI requirements, we are advising you in this letter of the Appeals Processes, see attached. 

Once again, thank you for your interest in the SCSI Primary Commands - 2 draft standard. 

Sincerely, 

  
John Lohmeyer 

 cc: Deborah Donovan, NCITS Secretariat 

Appeals Processes 

1) You may appeal an action of NCITS or its Secretariat, the NCITS Appeals Procedures are in Section 5.9 of the NCITS/SD-2. 

2) Notification of Right to Appeal to the ANSI Board of Standards Review (http://web.ansi.org/public/library/std_proc/anspro.html) 

Please note, in accordance with BSR Procedures, those objecting to the approvals or withdrawals are hereby notified of their right 
of appeal. The appeal must be based on due process or lack of consensus and include a statement as to why the BSR action 
should be modified.  The BSR will not render decisions on the relative merits of technical matters, but it shall consider whether due 
process was afforded technical concerns. 

If you have not completed the appeals process at the standards developer, you are normally not 
eligible to appeal to the BSR. 
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